Support Services Special Sub Committee
1 October 1996

Irvine, 1 October 1996 - At a Special Sub-Committee of the Support Services
Committee of North Ayrshire Council at 2.15 p.m.

Present
David O’Neill and Alan Munro.

In Attendance
The Director of Financial Services, Head of Revenue Services (Financial Services)
and Brian Hannah, Administration Officer (Chief Executive).

Chair
Mr. O'Neill in the Chair.

Apologies for Absence
Patrick Browne, James Clements, John Donn and George Steven.

1. Exclusion of Public

Resolved, in terms of Section 50A(4) of the Local Government (Scotland) Act 1973 to
exclude from the Meeting the press and the public for the following item of business
on the ground that it involves the likely disclosure of exempt information as defined in
Paragraphs 8 and 9 of Part 1 of Schedule 7A of the Act.

2. Bank Services

The Sub-Committee took up its remit to consider tenders received for bank services.

The Sub-Committee received presentations from the most competitive tenderers for
bank services.

Submitted report by the Director of Financial Services on an analysis of the tender
documentation received.

Having considered the submissions before them the Sub-Committee agreed to
recommend the appointment of the lowest tenderer for the provision of banking
services from 1st April 1997 until 31st March 2000.

The Meeting ended at 4.30 p.m.
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